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31 August 2023 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

Please be informed that the following bidding activities are 

postponed due to the declaration of work suspension on 01 

September 2023 as per Memorandum Circular No. 30 dated 31 

August 2023 issued by the Office of the President. 

1. Submission and Opening of Bids for Procurement of Supply 

and Delivery of Tablets for 2023 Household Energy 

Consumption Survey (HECS) under PB No. 2023-10; 

2. Pre-Bid Conference, Submission and Opening of Bids for 

the Procurement of Supply, Delivery, and Installation of End-

Point Protection Licenses under PB No. 2023-11; and 

3. Pre-Bid Conference, Submission and Opening of Bids 

for the Procurement of Supply, Delivery, Commissioning, and 

Support of IBM Expansion Enclosures under PB No. 2023-12 

 

The abovementioned activities are rescheduled as follows: 

 

1. Procurement of Supply and Delivery of Tablets for 2023 

Household Energy Consumption Survey (HECS) under PB 

No. 2023-10 

Submission of Bids  05 September 2023 at 08:00AM 

Opening of Bids 05 September 2023 at 10:00AM 

via Google Meet 

2. Procurement of Supply, Delivery, and Installation of End-

Point Protection Licenses under PB No. 2023-11 

Pre-Bid Conference 05 September 2023 at 01:00PM 

via Google Meet 

Submission of Bids 18 September 2023 at 08:00AM 

Opening of Bids 18 September 2023 at 10:00AM 

via Google Meet 

and 
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3. Procurement of Supply, Delivery, Commissioning, and 

Support of IBM Expansion Enclosures under PB No. 2023-

12 

Pre-Bid Conference 05 September 2023 at 03:00PM 

via Google Meet 

Submission of Bids 18 September 2023 at 08:00AM 

Opening of Bids 18 September 2023 at 01:30PM 

via Google Meet 

 

An advisory will be issued should there be any changes in the 

schedule. 

For the information and guidance of all concerned. 

Thank you.                  

 

 

SGD. 

MINERVA ELOISA P. ESQUIVIAS 

Chairperson 

PSA-Bids and Awards Committee 

 


